
President Preckwinkle issued an Executive Order (EO-2020-1) last week suspending 

all meetings of the various boards, commissions and advisory boards created by 
Cook County, due to the COVID-19  outbreak. Therefore, the ZBA is cancelling our 

April 1, 2020 public hearing.  We will apprise you of further ZBA meeting 

cancellations or postponements as we have more information. 
 


